Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Pharmacy
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64B16-27.1003: Transmission of Prescription Orders

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 30, No. 50, December 10, 2004 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

The change is in response to written comments submitted by the staff of  the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee. The rule shall now read as follows:

64B16-27.1003 Transmission of Prescription Orders.

Prescriptions may be transmitted from prescriber to dispenser in written form or by any means of communication. Prescriptions may be transmitted by facsimile systems as provided in Section 465.035, Florida Statutes, and federal law. Any direct transmission of prescriptions, including verbal, facsimile, telephonic or electronic data transmission, shall only be with the approval of the patient or patient’s agent. The pharmacist shall take such measures necessary to ensure the validity of all prescriptions received.

Specific Authority 465.005, 465.0155, 465.022 FS. Law Implemented 465.022, 465.026, 893.07 FS. History–New________.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Rebecca Poston, Executive Director, Board of Pharmacy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C04, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3254
